



**Residence Hall Association  
General Assembly Meeting  
Wednesday, Sept. 20<sup>th</sup>, 2017  
UC 259 @ 7:00 PM**

**I. Call to Order (7:02 PM)**

**II. Roll Call ( 7:03 PM)**

**a. Question: What was your favorite part of summer?**

Executive Board: 8/8

NRHH: 2/2

Jitters: 1/1

Arey/Fricker: 4/4

Cambridge/Fox Meadows: 3/4

Wells: 8/8

Clem/Benson: 2/4

Knilians/Wellers: 3/4

Lee/Bigelow: 3/4

Starin: 0/3

Tutt/Fischer: 0/4

**III. Approval of the Minutes (7:07PM)**

Motion: Rachel

Second: Emily

Consent: All

**\*\*The RHA Minutes from September 20<sup>th</sup>, 2017 were approved. \*\***

#### **IV. LIT Reports (7:08 PM)**

**Arey/Fricker:** Welcome team ice cream social. Great first meeting turn out! Discussed different LIT roles and brainstormed program ideas.

**Cambridge/Fox Meadows:** Childhood cancer awareness program, which will be taking place this upcoming Monday.

**Wells:** Discussion of positions, meeting time and locations.

**Clem/Benson:** Discussed LIT, and roles available.

**Knilians/Wellers:** Roles of LIT and upcoming social events. Life's A Beach was our welcome program, and was successful.

**Lee/Bigelow:** Discussion of upcoming programs.

**Starin:** No representatives present.

**Tutt/Fischer:** No representatives present.

#### **V. Guest Speakers (7: 09PM)**

- a. Erin and Max with the Parliamentary Pro Presentation and KAHOOT game.
- b. Erin with the conference presentation. Consider applying for this fantastic leadership opportunity!

#### **VI. Executive Reports: (7 :32PM)**

**Joe, President:** Introduced to the assembly, overview of position.

**Max, Vice President:** I am a temporary VP. There will be elections coming up for my position, around mid – October. Any questions, please ask us! Discussion and review of the budget.

**Emily, Executive Assistant:** A little bit about me and what I do as the EA. New name placards, philanthropy. If you did not swipe in before the meeting, please do so after!

**Erin, NCC:** Apply to conferences!

**David, Programing Coordinator:** Working on our first couple of upcoming programs: UWWWBWB and Dum Dum in the Res Halls (tentative name). Goals of the program involve increasing LIT interaction and spreading RHA awareness.

**Scott, Programing Coordinator:** A little about Scott's position. Our first upcoming event is the UWWWBWB! It is a welcome back picnic between Arey and Benson. The date for the program is Thursday, September 28<sup>th</sup>, and the program begins at 6 o'clock! See you there!

**Alecia, Marketing Coordinator:** A little about my position.

**VII. Advisor Reports (7:45 PM)**

- a. **Dan:** RL Advisor and Advisor to Co Programmers. LIT training is this coming Sunday, 1-4 pm. ACDs have information ready for all of you! Many different programs, working on making LIT the best it can be! Any questions, please let me know.
- b. **Christina:** Please come to LIT training, and thank you for coming to the first assembly meeting! Bring friends, and consider running for VP!

**VIII. NRHH Report (7:48 PM)**

- a. Opened nominations for P and VP. Working on OTMS (please write them!) and Service Saturdays (volunteering and Philanthropy based throughout campus and community). Conferences.... PLEASE APPLY!

**IX. Jitters Report ( 7:52 PM)**

- a. Drink of the month is Kit – Kat – Swirl! LITs are required to do one LIT takeover at Jitters. We are working on retention of volunteers and shift leaders, as well as fun incentives.

**X. External Committees (7:53PM)**

- a. **Dining Committee:** Max with the dining committee. Looking for two people to join the committee. You would attend meetings once a month, and get to help with making important decisions. Meetings are on Fridays, once every month (tentatively, please confirm).

**XI. Issues/Food Comments ( 7:55PM)**

- a. When will Bravo in P – Street be open?
- b. P – Street has many great options, but it seems to be understaffed.
  - i. A 'Viands is in the process of hiring at all dining locations.
- c. Very few vegan options at Drumlin, having to go to Esker for majority of meals. Drumlin is in a convenient location for many students; can we consider adding more vegan options?
- d. ERBS TOOK AWAY THE PUDDER. In addition, they took two out of the three vegetarian options off the menu.

\*\*\*Thank you all for keeping us informed with issues/food comments. We will get in touch with the right people and work on making some changes!

**XII. Final Thoughts (7:56 PM)**

- a. Further discussion of issues/food comments.

**XIII. Adjournment 7:58 PM)**

Motion: Rachel

Second: Katie

Consent: All

\*\*Meeting adjourned at 7:59 p.m.

\*\*Thank you for attending our first meeting! We hope to see you again next week. Same place, same time. 😊